
TO: Members of the Waste Management Steering Committee 

FROM: W. H. Jackson, Director of Utility Services 

MEETING DATE: September 19, 2011 

SUBJECT: Report WMC11-005 
2010 Annual Landfill Monitoring Report 

PURPOSE 

To provide the Committee with a copy of the Summary of Key Comments and 
Conclusions and Recommendations from the May 13, 2011 UEM Consulting Services 
report entitled County/City of Peterborough WMF 2010 Annual Monitoring Report. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Waste Management Committee endorse the recommendation as outlined in 
Report WMC11-005 dated September 19, 2011, of the Director of Utility Services as 
follows: 

That Report WMC11-005 providing the Committee with a copy of the Summary of Key 
Comments and Conclusions and Recommendations from the UEM Consulting Services 
May 13, 2011 report entitled County/City of Peterborough WMF 2010 Annual monitoring 
Report from be received for information. 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this report 
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